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Dear friends and partners. Thank you for your prayers and 
support. Together the Lord is using us to change lives!! 

From my heart 
This past year at our church VBS, all the VBS children brought 
their change to give for the children at Haven to receive much 
needed mattresses. That small group with big hearts collected 
$289.95 which was enough for around nine mattresses! This 
showed me that we can do so much more if we unite together 
instead of going alone.  

This past year has been great at Haven on the Hill because of 
you uniting with us. With your prayers and support we have 
accomplished a lot for the Lord. 

Never think that the amount you have to give to the Lord is too 
small, because when you pray over it the Lord will multiply it. 
Little by little, when given with faith and put in the Lord’s 
hands, will make a bunch.  

We love and appreciate you!! Thank you for all you do. We 
could not do this without your prayers and support. 
Phil & Janice       (Little by Little makes a bunch)  

Pure religion and undefiled before God 
and the Father is this, to visit the father-
less and widows in their affliction, and to 
keep himself unspotted from the world. 
   (James 1:27) 

Janice is returning to Kenya in February 
This trip will be aimed at getting our yearly paperwork audited 
and submitted and receiving more boys for our new home!! 
Please pray for safety, wisdom and favor.   

Current needs. Please keep in prayer over these 

 Janice’s trip in February - For many salvations, protection, 
guidance and God’s favor. 

 The right boys for our new home and sponsors for them. 

 Couch & chairs = $150. 

 That the Lord’s will continue to be done at Haven. 

 Wisdom, knowledge, understanding and favor. 

 Playground needs to be repaired, painted & expanded = $500.  

 Finances to continue the next building, Kitchen/Dining room/
Chapel/Community Center. 

Here are a few of the lives you 
helped changed for Christ.   

Thank You!! 

Godfrey Owino 

2008 2013 

James Nganga 

2008 
2013 

2008 

2013 Joshua Nzyoka 

Kenya orphanage update 
It has been a wonderful year personally for Janice and me and 
for TSM. God has helped me have a greater appreciation for 
each new day! It has also been a year of growth at Haven! Some 
highlights: 

 Built a Biogas system which converts cow manure to gas. The 
manufactured natural gas has mostly eliminated our need to 
buy bottled gas. 

 Excavated and fenced a football (soccer) field for the Haven 
boys and neighbors (including adults.). Because of the hilly 
terrain, this is the only football field in the community. 

 Started construction on a kitchen building (pictures of the 
progress will be in the next newsletter). 

 Two new boys, Moses Sipi and Ian Njogu, came home to Ha-
ven. They both adjusted to their new life in record time!!! 

 Hired two ladies to raise the next family to be added starting 
early next year. The top floor of our Haven home has been 
waiting for the right parents. 

We expect even greater testimonies for 2014!  Phil 



About Through The Storm Ministries 

The mission of Through The Storm Ministries (TSM) is to minister the love of God by providing assistance for individuals through 
unexpected, extraordinarily difficult times in their lives. This includes the preaching of the Gospel of Jesus Christ. (Mat 25:35) and visiting 
the fatherless and widows in their affliction (James 1:27) 

We are committed to remaining debt free. (Rom 13:8) 

TSM is registered as a non-profit organization according to Section 501C(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. All donations to TSM are tax 
deductible. 

TSM operates as Through The Storm International in the nation of Kenya as a non-governmental organization (NGO) and as a Society. 

www.throughthestorm.org 
www.facebook.com/HavenOnTheHill 

Happy New Year!!! May you be blessed and healthy in 2014!!  

Kelvin Nwgure 

Hezekiel Njuguna 

2008 

2013 

Tyson Amani 
2013 

2009 

2013 

2009 

These are the first 6 boys 
we received. There are 

no words to express how 
grateful we are  for all 

you have done for these 
great little men of God. 
Thank you for giving 
them a hopeful future. 

May the Lord Bless You! 


